
The mission of Good Samaritan is to deliver 
sustainable, long-term healthcare and all- 

around wellness to the uninsured members 
of our community.
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Have you ever thought about what you would do if you had a medical need but didn’t 
have health insurance?  Sadly, many of our patients unexpectedly find themselves in 
this situation.  But, thanks to your generosity, our patients have access to the care 
many so desperately need.

James, a patient of Good Samaritan Clinic for three years, experienced three major 
strokes, several small strokes, two open heart surgeries and a mechanical valve re-
placement.  He lost his job and his insurance, so he couldn’t afford to pay for his medi-
cations and doctor visits.  James explains, “I’m a manual labor person, so I haven’t 
worked since 2015.  An employer is not going to hire me because of my health prob-
lems.”  

Since coming to Good Samaritan, James has been able to get the care he needs.  “If 
I had to pay out of pocket, my medications would be $1,000 to $1,500 a month.  If 
I don’t have the medications, my heart will quit beating, the valve will quit working.”

To anyone who does not have health insurance, James recommends they come to 
Good Samaritan.  “These guys are a savior.  If 
you need help being referred to a doctor, they 
will help you get that extra care.”  

James is grateful to those who donate to the 
clinic. “Because of the donors, I am able to get 
my medications and be referred to specialists 
like the cardiologist and neurologist.  I want to 
say, ‘thank you’ for that.”

James, like many of our patients, found 
himself in dire need of care and was able 
to get the care he needed because of 
people like you.

“I’m a manual labor person, so I haven’t worked 
since 2015.  An employer is not going to hire me 

because of my health problems.”  

WHAT WOULD YOU DO WITHOUT HEALTH INSURANCE?

Find more candid
patient stories at 

goodsamaritancullman.com

Visit our website and 
watch the new video!

Help James and 
others access the 
care they need by 

donating today. 
Submit your gift 
in the enclosed 

donation envelope 
and make a 
difference in 

someone’s life!
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Thank you, 
Walgreens, for 
providing free flu 
shots for 93 of our 
patients! We are 
grateful for your 
partnership!

Walgreens 
Pharmacy 
provides flu 
shots

From the Executive Director:
As we enter the holiday season, I reflect on 
God’s continued provision for Good Samaritan 
Clinic through the generosity of so many in our 
community.  There are many things for which I 
am thankful…
I am thankful for new relationships I have estab-
lished in the community as a representative and 
ambassador for the clinic.
I am thankful for our faithful donors who enable 
us to provide quality continuity of care for our 
patients.
I am thankful for a network of physicians and 
dentists who see our patients in need of more 
specialized care.
I am thankful for a board of directors who gives 
of their time and expertise for the betterment of 
our community.
I am thankful to work with dedicated staff who 
strive to be a blessing to the patients we serve 
each day.
I am thankful for volunteers who have a heart 
for our patients, who donate their time and tal-
ents, expecting nothing in return.
I am thankful for a community who understands 
the value and need for our services and sup-
ports our efforts in countless ways. 
I am thankful for our patients who allow us to 
fulfill the mission on which the clinic was started.
Our ability to meet the needs of the uninsured in 
our community depend on all of you, the Cull-
man community.  Thank you for your faithful sup-
port and for choosing to invest in the lives of our 
patients.  Together, we are making a valuable 
difference in our community.
Wishing you many blessings during this holiday 
season and throughout the new year!

Jolanda Hutson, Executive Director 
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com

If you have not yet donated to Good Samaritan 
this year, we invite you to make your 2019 con-
tribution now to help safeguard the uninsured in 
our community. Every dollar makes a difference! 
By doing so, you may be helping a friend or fam-
ily member to never experience a medical need 
without Good Samaritan Clinic. Donate online 
at www.goodsamaritancullman.com simply by 
clicking on the donate button on the home page 
or return the enclosed card and self-addressed 
envelope to send your gift in the mail. We are 
so grateful for your support, and we couldn’t do 
what we do each day without you!

During this holiday 
season, please 

consider giving the 
gift of a donation….  

As a thoughtful way of honoring and 
memorializing that special someone, 

you may also designate your donation 
In Honor Of or In Memory Of on the 

enclosed card.
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What would the uninsured in our community do 
without Good Samaritan Clinic?

THE RESULTS ARE IN . . .

We routinely hear testimonials from our patients that without Good Samaritan, they would have no place to turn for their 
ongoing healthcare needs. A vast majority (71%) of our patients who responded to a recent survey confirmed that they “would 
have not gotten treatment” if they had not had the Good Samaritan Clinic to come to for their medical needs.  

Our patients are pleased with the care they receive at Good Samaritan. In fact, an 
overwhelming 100% indicated they would recommend Good Samaritan Clinic to 
family and friends who do not have health insurance.

This survey clearly emphasized the need for the Clinic in our community.  Thank you 
for helping to make the work that we do possible, to enable us to continue accept-
ing new patients, and for sharing our passion for keeping Cullman County healthy!

It is so important 

that adults living 

without health 

insurance here 

in our community 

know about our 

free services. 

Survey results show majority 
of our patients come to the 
clinic by “word-of-mouth” due 
to a referral of a friend, family 
member, or another patient 
of the clinic.

If so, please encourage 
them to visit www.goodsa-
maritancullman.com for 
further information, 
including our eligibility 
application form. Thank you 
for helping us raise 
awareness about the Clinic!

Know of someone 
who could benefit 
from our work?
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We Gratefully Acknowledge Our Supporters From October 2018 through March 2019
Good Samaritan Clinic is thankful for your generosity as we endeavor to meet the medical needs of the uninsured 
in our community.  Whether you support us through monetary donations, volunteer service, or the donation of in-
kind products/services, we appreciate the invaluable support each of you provide to the Clinic.  To make your year-
end contribution, please submit your donation in the enclosed self-addressed envelope or through our website at 
www.goodsamaritancullman.com.

Avra Adair, CRNP
Dr. Clyne Adams
Dr. Joel Adams
Dr. Rex Adams
Addington Chapel UMC
Affordable Automotive
Alabama Association of Free and 	
	 Charitable Clinics
Alabama Web Press
Brandy Allen
Apel Steel
John F. Apel
Heather Ashely
Ashley Mercantile
Dinah Atkinson
The Awards Palace
Cindy Barnett
Ace Beam, CRNP
Better Than Before, Inc.
Bill Smith Buick GMC
Birmingham Radiology Group
Emmett Blocher
Dr. Charles Bluhm
Borden Family Pharmacy
Sid and Betty Borden
Brandin Iron Steakhouse
Dr. Nicholas Braswell
Dr. Hugh Brindley
Ronald and Phyllis Brewer
Robyn Brick
Brothers Kitchen and Pourhouse
Bobby and Joyce Brown
Charna Brown
Frank Brown
June Butts
Amy Burdette-Gray, CRNP
Business Solutions
Dr. Paul Bussman
Jordan Campbell
Conna Canada
Cardiopulmonary Rehab
Matthew Carter
CCCDD, Inc.
Center for Wound Healing
Chick-fil-A of Cullman

Christ Covenant Presbyterian Church
Christ Lutheran Church
City of Cullman
City of Good Hope
Cleaning & More
Elaine Cole
Glenda Cole, CRNP
Commission on Aging
Community Action Partnership of NA
The Community Shopper’s Guide
Susan Copeland
Cornerstone Church of the Nazarene
Jay and Jennifer Conway
Cracker Barrell
Robert and Linda Creel
Cullman Area Chamber of Commerce
Cullman Church of Christ
Cullman County Commission
Cullman County Extension Office
Cullman Electric Coop
Cullman First Baptist Church
Cullman FUMC – Wesley 
	 Fellowship SSC
Cullman Heritage Funeral Home
Cullman High School HOSA
Cullman Internal Medicine
Cullman-Jefferson Counties 
	 Gas District
Cullman Lioness Club
Cullman Physical Medicine
Cullman Primary Care
Cullman Regional Medical Center
Cullman Regional Outpatient 
	 Physical Therapy
Cullman Rotary Club
Cullman Savings Bank Foundation
The Cullman Times
The Cullman Tribune/CullmanSense
Cullman Today
Dr. Timothy Davis
Daystar House
Dr. Matt Dellinger
Desperation Church
Brenda Dew
Sydney Dodson

Dr. Peter Dube
East Elementary School
East Side Baptist Church
Felton Easterwood
Dr. Jonathan Echols
Ed White Jewelers
James and Sandra Edge
Lyla England
Dr. J.W. Evans
Farmers Poultry Supply
Dr. Gary Few
Dr. Eric Fillinger
The First Congregational Methodist 
Church
First Presbyterian Church
Bill Floyd
Freedom Insurance Agency/Gloria 
Williams
Martha Freeman
Tena Freeman
Fuller, Willingham, Fuller & 
	 Carter, LLC
Linda Gibson
Dr. Reginald Gladish
Kim Graves, CRNP
Good Hope Baptist Church
Grace Episcopal Church
Eleanor Graham
Dr. Shannon Green
Dr. Sonya Hallmark
Hamby’s Chapel
Janice Hand
Paige Harbison-Clabo
Dr. Adam Harrison
Ann Harrison, RN
Pam Hart
Martha Hasenbein
Heritage Pharmacy
Kaye Hilton
Dr. William Holcomb III
Dr. Ashley Holladay
Dr. Jim Hoover
Colby Hutson
Darryl and Jolanda Hutson
Clayton and Kim Ingram
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In the next issue of “The Good Samaritan” newsletter, we look forward to acknowledging our donors who contrib-
uted between April and September 2019. Individuals are recognized by name, and organizations and businesses are 
recognized with the name of their institution, unless they have previously indicated that they would like to remain 
anonymous.  If you would like to update your preferences and request to remain anonymous in our next issues, please 
notify Jolanda Hutson, Executive Director, at jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com or 256-255-5964.  

Paige Jarrett
Jim ‘N Nicks BBQ
Randy and Johanna Johnson
Johnson Chiropractic Center, Inc.
Jeanette Johnson
Karma’s Coffee House
Kristy Keiffer, CRNP
Greg and Clara Kent
James and Marcia King
Concetta Kreps
Dr. Chris LaGanke of North Central  
	 Neurology & Assoc P.C.
Dr. David Landy
William Langlois
Michael and Shelly Ligon
Living Faith Baptist Church
Dr. Edward Mahan
Dr. Lindsey Marshall
Dr. Stephen McBride, II
Paige McDonald, CRNP
Clarice McGrath
McGriff Industries, Inc.
Barry and Connie McGriff
Maggie McGuire
Rev. Joe and Lisa McNulty
Medical Arts Apothecary
Vince and Kay Meleski
Merchants Bank
Midway Baptist Church
Mile High United Way
Mitch Smith Chevrolet
Wayne and Patricia Mitchell
Charles and Teri Mobley
Dr. Brad Moody
Dr. Bruce Morgan
Neal Morrison
Dr. Tracy Neal
North Central Neurology 
	 Associates, PC
Sue Ann North
Northside Baptist Faith SSC
Kenneth and Melinda Norton
Office Equipment Company
Debra Owen
Dr. Silvio E. Papapietro
Dr. William Parker
Karen Parr

Kay Parker-Phillips, CRNP
Ernie and Robin Parson
Jack and Allan Pelletier
Peoples Bank of AL
Nelda Pepper
Monica Phillips, CRNP
Mary Pinkard-Daniel
Mary Pippin
Katie Plourd, CRNP
Brian and Tina Poole
Kip and Cheryl Potter
Professional Weight Loss and 
	 Rebalancing Center
Publix
Vivion Qualls
Laura Ray
Redan Baptist Church
Regions Bank
Lindsay M. Rhodes, CPA, LLC
Jared Rice, PharmD
Carol Robertson
Dr. Scott Robson
Tyler Roden
Dr. Ben Rogers
Drs. Tony and Nikki Ruse
Sacred Heart Catholic Church
Salem Missionary Baptist Church
Dr. Rodney Sanders
CJ and RD Shedd
Simcoe Baptist
Dr. Steven Skinner
Matt and Julie Smith
Dr. William E. Smith
Southside Baptist
Spring Hill Baptist Church
St. Andrews UMC
St. Andrews UMC – Seekers SSC
St. Andrews UMC– UMW 
	 Charity Circle
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church
State Farm Companies Foundation
Drs. Jeremy and Katie Stidham
Lauren Stone
Surgery Center of Cullman
Carol McKenney Thomas
Jerry Thomas
Dr. Jim and Judy Thomason

Uniform Place
United Way of Cullman County
United Way of Cullman County 
	 Young Professionals
USA Healthcare
Virgil B. Fowler Insurance Agency
Kathy Waddell
Walgreens Pharmacy
Wallace State Community College
Walmart #7280
Thomas Warhurst
Dr. Jeffrey Warner
Dr. Scott Warner
Paula Waters
Welti Cumberland 
	 Presbyterian Church
Westside Missionary Baptist Church
Jeb Williamson, CPA, LLC
Dr. and Mrs. John Williamson
Dr. Gregory Windham
Glenda Wix
WKUL
WRJL

Honorariums and Memorials
Andy and Elizabeth Page In Memory 
of Sharon Fuller and Charles Waldrop
Don and Frances Williamson In 
Honor of Robert and Rudene Tidwell
Henry and Julie Apel In Honor of 
Maebell Apel
James and Judy Brown In Honor of 
Dr. Benjamin Rogers and Dr. Melanie 
Sivley
Martha Williams In Honor of Dr. and 
Mrs. Jim Thomason
Dr. and Mrs. Ben Gomez In Honor of 
Dr. and Mrs. David Dueland
William and Margaret Ingram In 
Honor of Dr. and Mrs. Greg Bostick, 
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Cespedes, and Mr. 
and Mrs. Rick Connell
Grady and Cherie Smith In Memory 
of Horace Culpepper
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Thanks to overwhelming support of the Cullman community, the 5th Annual Caring 
for Cullman Concert achieved record breaking results. Through sponsorships, ticket 
sales, and love offering, funds were raised to provide care for 92 Good Samaritan 
patients for an entire year! It was an inspirational, fun-filled evening with entertain-
ment provided by Christian comedian Mickey Bell and the award-winning Triumphant 
Quartet.  We are grateful for everyone who contributed to the event’s success!

Benefit Concert
delivers a fun-filled

evening while 
raising funds for 
the uninsured in 
our community.
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Consider inviting us to provide basic health checks 
at your next community event.  Is your church, busi-
ness or civic group hosting a community outreach 
event?  We would love to partner with you!  Thanks 
to the many nurses who choose to volunteer their 
time and expertise, we can provide blood pressure, 
glucose, and body mass index (BMI) checks.  During 
the past six months we have enjoyed partnering 
with the following:  

• Cullman Caring for Kids and the 
  United Way Food Bank

• Victim Services - St. Patty’s Day in the Park

• Cullman City Headstart

• Commission on Aging Senior & Retiree Health Fair

• Louisiana Pacific (LP) Family Day

• Pleasant View Baptist Church Blood Drive and  
  Health Fair

For a complete list of event sponsors and community 
partners, go to www.goodsamaritancullman.com

A special Thank You 
to our Platinum event sponsor: Interested in a fresh

way to partner with Good 
Samaritan Clinic?

Community health screenings are a 
great way to bring basic health services 

to your area, especially to assist the 
uninsured in accessing care.  To request 

our participation at your next event, 
contact Jolanda Hutson at 

jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com 
or 256-255-5964. 
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Board of Directors 
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Special Ways You Can Support 
Good Samaritan’s Mission:

1.  Pray for Our Efforts – Pray that God would continue to supply the 
necessary resources for the clinic to continue its mission and that we 
would be a blessing to the patients we care for each day.

2.  Donate Patient Care Items – During cold and flu season, we like 
to provide our patients with cold kits containing small individual tissue 
packs, OTC cough medicine (4 oz. Robitussin DM), cough drops, and 
small hand sanitizer.  All items can be purchased at the dollar store 
and may be dropped off at the clinic during normal clinic hours.

3.  Spread the Word - If you know someone who may qualify for the 
clinic’s services, please refer them our way.  See www.goodsamaritan-
cullman.com for patient eligibility requirements and application.

4.  Donate Electronic Blood Pressure Monitors – Many of our patients 
need to monitor their blood pressure on a regular basis.  We gladly 
accept donations of gently used or new electronic blood pressure 
monitors with cuffs to loan to these patients.  New monitors can be 
purchased for approximately $25.

5.  Amazon Smile – Anytime throughout 
the year but particularly during the holi-
day season, shop through the Amazon 
Smile website (https://smile.amazon.com/) and select Good Samari-
tan Health Clinic of Cullman as your charity of choice.  Amazon will 
donate 0.5% of your eligible purchases to Good Samaritan.  It’s that 
easy!


